
Don’t go HOME ALONE 

Stay after school for some holiday humor 
 

 

Sophomore & Freshman 
clubs will join together for the holiday humor 

after school on Wednesday, Dec. 12 in room 53. 
 

Pizza & drinks will be provided.   
You are welcome to bring a snack to share!  
Stay as long as you can. Activity & athletic 

bus will be available at normal times 


